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Issue No.12 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Being Respectful  
 

This week our school has supported School Diversity Week from 1-5 July.  This is a week in which 
schools and colleges across the UK celebrate lesbian, gay, bisexual and trans equality in 
education.  This year schools and colleges representing 1.2 million students have signed up to 
take part.  To raise awareness and money for the Just Like Us charity, our Student Charity 
Ambassadors sold approximately 100 rainbow ribbons to students and staff.  Throughout the 
week, assemblies for each year group highlighted the importance of LGBT equality and the 
prejudice that still exists today.   
 
YC Herts delivered an assembly to Year 10 students.  This assembly shared information about a 

number of LGBTQ projects in Hertfordshire for young people.  The Hertfordshire YC Herts LGBTQ group are an 
award-winning group of LGBTQ people from across Hertfordshire who represent the voice of the young lesbian, 
gay, bisexual, transgender and questioning community.  The group are a strategic group who work with service 
providers and local projects to see how support services can be improved for the young LGBTQ community.  If 
there is anyone who is interested in joining this group, please contact YC Herts at the following address: 
 
youngprideinherts@hertfordshire.gov.uk or on 01992 588229  
 
 
YC Herts also offer a LGBTQ+ youth group for young people between the ages of 
13-17 years on a Monday evening from 7pm until 9pm.  If you are interested in 
joining this group please contact Ange on 01992 555397 
 
If you have any concerns about any of the issues mentioned above, please do not 
hesitate to contact your child’s Year Achievement Coordinator or a member of our pastoral team. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
Mrs M Goodes 
Vice Principal Surgeries  
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